
Totnes Class 

 

Totnes have been thinking about others in our 

community. We have been looking at pavement 

parking in Donnington and the affect this could have 

on people in our community- particularly those with 

guide dogs, wheelchairs, mobility scooters and 

pushchairs. We photographed cars parked on the 

pavement and measured how much room was left on 

the pavement for pedestrians. We concluded that the 

members of our community mentioned above would 

not be able to fit through the narrow pavement gap and would therefore have to 

walk on the road. We have written to Laura Farris (MP for 

Newbury) to make her aware of this dangerous problem 

and have included suggestions as to what could be 

done. Watch this space to see if we get a reply!  

And in other news, Totnes have continued to improve their 

skills in the kitchen! This term we made a delicious chicken 

stir-fry!  

 

 

 

 
 


